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July 14, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

Monday night, the Stroud Board of Education adopted a blended learning model of 

instruction for the 2020-2021 school year. This approach allows for distance/virtual 

instruction and traditional onsite instruction for our students at all grade levels. This 

action was taken to allow a high degree of flexibility for students and parents in 

managing their education pursuits this year. We will be announcing more details very 

soon for this model. We have taken into consideration the many and varied goals of our 

school patrons to allow the greatest opportunities possible. 

 

There will be many questions as we move forward. As always, the partnership we have 

between the school and parents is a most valuable tool for the success of stakeholders in 

all areas of our process. We look forward to working toward successful outcomes across 

our entire school community. 

 

Have great days, 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

 

 
 

 


